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Key outcomes of the BCIT Board Meeting

Held 30 August 2024

e The Board held their August meeting in Port Hedland.

e The Board held a stakeholder sundowner at The Esplanade Hotel in Port Hedland,
providing an opportunity to connect with stakeholders from the building and
construction industry, and training sector in the region.

e At the Board meeting, the Board heard from Chaz Roberts, Manager Planning and
Economic Development at the Town of Port Hedland. Mr Roberts provided a
presentation on the Town’s current and future development plans and challenges that
it is facing with its building and construction sector. Challenges included labour, cost
of construction, environmental factors and the lack of building surveyors.

e The Board discussed the importance of psychosocial safety in the industry and the
delivery of psychosocial awareness sessions that are being delivered across Western
Australia, including one held that day in Port Hedland.

e The Board reviewed and approved the CTF’s Annual Report for 2023-2024 to be
provided to the Minister for Training and Workforce Development and submitted to
Parliament.

e The Board also confirmed their 2025 meeting dates with two regional visits planned
for Collie and Broome.

o After the meeting, the Board were provided a tour of Port Hedland’s new Spoilbank
Marina which is nearing completion. The project hosts new boat ramps, community
amenities and ample parking that will support the communities needs well into the
future.
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